
 
 
 

Newsletter 37            Friday 21 Jul 2022 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  
2021 – 2022 

 
Summer Term 2 2022 

Tues 7th June—Fri 22nd July 2022 

School Closes at 1.30 pm 

 
 2022 – 2023 

Autumn Term 2022 
Children return to school on Thursday    

1st September 2022 
Autumn Half Term 

Monday 17th October –                          
Friday 28th     October 2022 

School will be closed:  
Friday 25th November 2022 –                   

St. Andrew’s Day 
Last Day of Term – Friday 16th December 

2022 – School Closes at 1.30pm 
Spring Term 2023 

Children return to school on Tuesday 3rd 
January 2023 

Spring Half Term 
Monday 13th February – Friday 17th     

February 2023 
Last Day of Term – Friday 31st March 

2023 – School Closes at 1.30pm 
Summer Term 2023 

Children return to school on Monday 17th 
April 2023 

Summer Half Term 
Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 

2023 
Last Day of Term – Friday 21st July 2023 – 

School Closes at 1.30pm 
School will be closed: 

Monday 1st May 2023 – BANK HOLIDAY 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

 

 

Whether you’re at 
home or away, 

 
HAVE A GREAT  

HOLIDAY! 

It was absolutely BRILLIANT! 
 

We are so proud of this fabulously talented class. 
 

Thank you Miss Spring and Mrs Alfred for a wonderful production. 

Yesterday Year 6 performed their fabulous version of the musical  



 

Year 6 -  had fun ‘hanging 
around’ at ‘Go Ape’ on 

Wednesday 

Today, all medication that your child 
keeps in the school, has been sent 

home with your child.  

On the first day back (1st September 
2022), you need to bring you child’s 

medication back to the school office. Please ensure 
all medication is in date and clearly marked with 

your child’s name. 

You should also keep a record of expiry dates of the 
medication so you can replace it in good time should 

there be a need. This is the responsibility of the parent. 
 

If your child no longer requires medication to be kept in 
school, please inform us by emailing                         
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk 

 

Alaisia-Rae, Aleeza, Andre', Ashley, Belen, Ciara Sofia, Cienna, Deborah, De'Shane,Dylan,            
Ella-Louise, Farron, Fatima, Indigo-Rose, Isabella, Jayson, Jehovany, Kaiden, Kye, Malachi,         

Manuela, Mekhi, Monae, Raheema, Ria, Saffiyah, Santoin-Lervaiz, Scarlett, Shanice and Tyrell. 

Farewell Golden Class we are really going to miss you. 

The children enjoyed a pool 
party on Tuesday. 
 
It was a fun way to keep cool 
on the hottest day ever         
recorded. in the UK. 


